From: Bev Abercrombie

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:23 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Perrelli's Debt

| strongly believe as a tax paying resident of Richmond Hill that Councillor Perrelli is taking full
advantage of us and should take ownership of his wrong doing as he knowingly spent this
money and should be held accountable for this expense. Any regular employee of the City, in
my opinion, would be fired and made to pay this back. Why should he be any different and this
is not the first issue with Councillor Perrelli and let to get away with this, probably not the last.

Bev Nicholson
10 Sanderson Cres., Richmond Hill, ON L4C5L4



